
Tired of having to remember to pay your  tuition on time….. We have a few 

options to choose from to help you out! :)  We can draft from your checking 

account, debut card or credit card. If you opt to have us debit from your 

checking account we are not charged a service fee...which means all of 

your tuition dollars goes straight to the school. If you  are currently set up 

for auto draft on your debit card or credit card and would like to change over 

to your checking account please just swing by the front office and we can do 

it in just a minute or two. :)  

 

Check out our new     page! Please “Like,”  “Comment” and 

“Share”  our page.  We will be using this page as another 

way to communicate with parents any school information! We will continue to 

also send out information thru our website. Please go to 

www.avalonacademy.org and sign up to receive emails.   

 

It has been wonderful to get to know all of you over the last few weeks! 

Please remember that my office is always open and I am happy to chat  

anytime!  Mrs. Julie 

                Dear Avalon Academy Parents & Families                                          

February  Dates to Remember  

 4th Bertha’s Birthday 

 

 12th Lucy’s Birthday 

 

 14th Valentine’s Day 

 

 16th PNO 

 

 19th President's Day 

 

 20th Board Meeting 

Old Calendars  

 

Toilet Paper Rolls  

 

Paper Towel Rolls  

 

Cardboard Egg Cartons   

 

Gal. Milk Jugs  

 

Glass Baby Food Jars & Lids 

 

Metal Baby Formula Containers & 
Lids 

 

Kid Friendly / Nature Magazines 

 

Plastic / Paper Bags  

Hooray!!! 
 
*Little Angels: Reedy, Abigail & Collin are enjoying Tummy  
 Time! 
*Lady Bugs: Graham is sitting up and Maisy is enjoying  
 Tummy Time! 
*Pooh Bears: Isaac is standing, Amelia & Pippa are pulling up! 
*Owls: Eden is standing & Miles is scooting! 
*Tweety Birds: Logan is walking, Aurelia & Lexi are talking,                                               
 Sahdev is recognizing colors! 
*Monkeys: Everette is walking!  
*Grasshoppers: Pets & Valentine’s day 
*Bumble Bees: Pets & Valentine’s Day & starting to introduce  
 potty training! 
*Leap Frogs: Fun with Community Helpers & Valentine’s Day  
*Caterpillars: Friendship, Love & Gross Motor Skills!    
*Lightning Bugs: Working on Blends & Word Families! 

LATE PICK UP FEE 

Please remember that Avalon does 
close at 6:00 pm. If you are run-
ning late please call the front of-
fice. A late pick up fee will be ap-
plied to your account and must be 
paid at the time of pick up.   
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Looking for…. 
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SCHOOL NEWS 

We are starting a “Parent’s Corner” on our newsletter (see below). This section is for any current Avalon family who 
owns a local kid / family friendly business. We will feature as many businesses as we can throughout the year to  

accommodate everyone. This section of the newsletter is strictly to promote relationship building between all Avalon 
families. We believe that supporting each other is how we make a better future for all our kids. This includes extending 
beyond our walls and reaching out into the community!  

 
Please email Mrs. Julie at julie.fazio@live.com if you have a family business you would like highlighted at some point this 
year! It can be any kind of business or service that kids or families could use.  

 

 

We will be sending out a 2018 parent survey in the next week or so, and would love as much feedback as we can 
get! This survey will be sent out via email and your responses can be anonymous if you wish. We are missing a 
few parent’s current emails, so please make sure to stop by the front office to double check if we have the  

correct one for you.  

 

Each month we will be sending out a MONTHLY ALL SCHOOL ACTIVITIES CALENDAR via hard copy, email and 
Facebook. This calendar will be used as a general reminder of what is going on for the month around the school. 
The Preschool & PreK classes will continue to send home their own and what is special for their class, but this 
All School Calendar will give everyone a snap shot of what will go on for our entire school. This calendar will  

include fun dress up days, crazy holidays, family events and much more!  

 

 

PARENT’S CORNER 

 

1919 N Shepard Dr.                        Hours: Sun.—Thurs   12 pm - 10:30 pm 

Houston, TX 77008                                     Fri. & Sat.       12 pm - 11 pm  

 

 

Moody Ice is owned by Ellie Choôs family. Ellie started at Avalon as an infant and is now in the  

Caterpillars class.  

Moody Ice is located in the Heights and serves fresh fruit ice and Hawaiian shaved ice. There are 8  

rotating flavors, most are vegan (the non-vegan flavor has honey). The Hawaiian shaved ice has vanilla 
ice cream and condensed milk (not vegan). All recipes are made with 

natural ingredients made right in their kitchen! They even deliver around 
the Houston area.  

Itôs a great place for a family treat, sweet ending to a date night or fill that  

craving for something cold!  

Come check them out and help support one of our Avalon families! 
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